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Peab rebuilds highway 23 outside of 
Växjö 
 
Peab has been commissioned to rebuild ten kilometers of highway 23 between 
Huseby and Marklanda which is on the stretch between Älmhult and Växjö. The road 
section will become a divided highway with a center guardrail. The customer is the 
Swedish Transport Administration and the contract is worth SEK 159 million.  
 
The road section will be rebuilt to improve traffic safety and passability. It will be broadened 
from eight meters to 13 meters and rebuilt into a divided 2+1 highway with a center 
guardrail. 
  
“Naturally we are pleased to contribute to improving traffic safety and passability on the 
road. One of the challenges with the project is that existing traffic has to pass by the 
workplace, which is why we put very high demands on safeguarding our personnel,” says 
Göran Wiking, Region Manager Peab.  
 
The project also includes fitting the new section to connecting roads and pedestrian and 
bicycle paths as well as building a new bridge. Wildlife fencing will be erected on both sides 
of the road to reduce the risk of wildlife accidents. 
 
“Highway 23 is an important inland route that connects southern Skåne with central 
Östergötland via Växjö. By broadening the stretch just south of Växjö we are creating a 
safer and more accessible commuting road between Växjö and Älmhult and further on to 
Skåne. Conditions for forwarding goods will also be improved correspondingly and we are 
very happy that we can now start construction work with Peab. This project has long been 
awaited by many,” says Lennart Andersson, Region Manager Swedish Transport 
Administration. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction has begun in November 2020 and is 
expected to be completed in the autumn of 2022. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2020. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Göran Wiking, Region Manager Peab, +46 733 37 47 48  
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 16,000 employees 
and SEK 58 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway, 
Finland and Denmark. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern 
Sweden. The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 


